
Students from Southville International School and Colleges (SISC) organized

their own Model United Nations (MUN) Pre-Conference last November 21 - 22,

2020. The conference was attended by student delegates from Southville Global

Education Network (SGEN) and held online, something that was attempted for

the first time by the student organizers.

Students from South Mansfield College, Asian SEED Academy of Technology,

Stonyhurst Southville International School – Batangas and Stonyhurst Southville

International School – Malarayat joined their SISC counterparts in representing a

country and solving international problems through debates, negotiations,

resolutions and voting. MUN serves as a simulation of the works of the United

Nations and is a mainstay of SGEN’s extra-curricular program.

While many MUN conferences were cancelled because of the pandemic,

disappointing thousands of student delegates around the world, the SISC MUN

ambassadors used digital platforms to recreate the “traditional” Model United

Nations experience. It speaks of their esprit des corps that in a time of

unprecedented academic disruption, they could galvanize and innovate to learn

about diplomacy and international relations.
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As the pandemic forced schools to shift classes online, there is a need to

safeguard sensitive information so they won’t be shared or sold.  For a safe and

meaningful online learning experience, SISC students are reminded to follow

the good digital citizenship practices and behaviors below so their information

will be protected:

PROTECT DATA PRIVACY DURING
ONLINE LEARNING

No. 13 A.Y. 2020 - 2021 November 27, 2020



We would like to thank all parents and guardians who made the effort to join

the First Term Parent-Teacher Conference (PTC) today. Though a virtual PTC is

new to most of you at this point, the goals are still the same - to create the best

possible outcomes for your child. We hope the conference was able to provide

you with some valuable insight into your child’s progress in online schooling,

and we look forward to a continued partnership throughout the remainder of

the school year.

THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING THE
PTC

No. 13 A.Y. 2020 - 2021 November 27, 2020



No. 13 A.Y. 2020 - 2021 November 27, 2020



No. 13 A.Y. 2020 - 2021 November 27, 2020

Please acknowledge that you received the e-bulletin.
Acknowledgment of this email won't require you to submit reply

slips. Kindly click the link below:

Acknowledgment Form

Marie Vic F. Suarez
Principal, K12 and IB

Basic Ed Bulletins

https://www.southville.edu.ph/spb-2021/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfcCgGpsgLpOiXy55orLc6b2tyPpDzhEhOG4Kn7LUkstsJ_gg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd09ni2_NuW9wakALquD0w1ctLxAChUDqyFayqoQf6g_G_w5A/viewform
https://www.southville.edu.ph/spb-2021/

